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HEAD OF THE LIFTLINE 
by Ginger Howard 

Well, once again the lazy days of 
summer are here. Remember that we have 
no regular monthly meetings during June, 
July and August. We will continue our 
usual monthly Happy Hours and a varied 
schedule of activities. Be sure to 
remember to renew your membership; 
mainly because we value you as members, 
but also so that you'll continue to receive 
our beautifully produced Sitzmark and 
will not miss out on any of the fun things 
we have planned for the summer. 

Our 91-92 trip schedule is shaping up 
nicely. See Debbie's article in this issue 
for the details. The Board approved 
Sharon Inman and Anita Yeomans as Directors of Trips. They will be working 
closely with Debbie as her able bodied assistants. The Texas Ski Council trips were . 
selected at the April bid meeting as follows: Breckenridge, Fall Roundup; Winter 
Park, Traditional; Crested Butte, Winter Shootout; and Heavenly Valley, Final 
Showdown. Additionally, our very own Jerry Montgomery was elected as TSC 
V-P for Final Showdown. I know that Jerry will do the same excellent job for the 
Council that he has always done in all of his SCSC offices. Ted Bergeron will be 
our Race Director. He is very experienced in racing rules, has run Race Clinics and 
is especially patient with beginners. 

Additional news from the May Board of Directors meeting: Craig Liebergot 
was selected to be our Texas Ski Council representative for 91-92, with Ray 
Naudain as alternate representative. They will be voicing our concerns at the TSC 
meetings, as well as sharing information with other Texas Ski Clubs. Marty Matras 
will be our Audit Chairman for this year. This is a very important position that 
requires constant vigilance of our books and financial transactions. l know we're 
in good hands with Marty, who has made numerous contributions to the Club in 
the past. 

By the time you read this, our Volunteer Party on June 2 will be over. This 
always is a fun event meant to show our appreciation for all the members who 
volunteer their time, talent and effort. Please let one of your officers know your 
interests and ideas. We'll find a job for you this year. Remember this entire club is 
run by volunteers, and we're always needing someone to do something. So speak 
up! 

June activities include the TSC Triathalon in Austin June 7-9 and the 
Guadalupe rafting trip. 

See you at Happy Hour, Thursday, June 20, at The Brownstone. 

REMEMBER 
-NO GENERAL MEETING 

JUNE • JULY • AUGUST 
•••••• 

IF YOU HA VE NOT RENEWED 
YOUR MEMBERSHIP ... 

THIS WILL BE YOUR LAST ISSUE!!! 
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HAPPY HOUR 
JUNE 20, 1991 

5:00-8:00 P.M. 

@k,@~ 
~-~•tut 

THE LOUNGE 
2736 Virginia - Houston, Texas 

THIRD ANNUAL 
TEXAS SKI COUNCIL TRIATHLON 

June 7-9, 1991 • $84.00 
LAGO VISTA, TEXAS 

On the North Shore of Lake Travis, NW of Austin 

This FUN TIME will be held on Lake Travis, outside 
Austin! 

* Volleyball and other Triathlon Events* 
* Awards Dance Saturday Night* 

* Access to Lake Travis for the Weekend* 
*Golf at Local Country Clubs (extra cost)~ 

Activities at Inn on Lake Travis Lodging at Vista Grande Condos 

• 

• 
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FROM· THE SKI DESK 
by Debbie Bergeron 

As you read this article, your TCs and ATCs are probably sitting in a three­
hour training session preparing for next year's trips. They will be devoting a lot of 
time and energy beginning this month and continuing on until about a month after 
their trip is actually concluded! A toast to all of you who volunteered to run a trip. 
Unfortunately there were not as many trips as there were applicants -- so I encourage 
those of you not assigned to a trip to contact our V. P. of Programs, Shirley Lang, 
who needs coordinators for next year's activities. Volunteering is what makes this 
club so successful! 

-. Our Director of Trips (DOTS) have now been officially approved, and I am 
very pleased to announce that Sharon Inman and Anita Yeomans will be working 
with me and our trip leaders over the coming year. They are both sharp, super ladies 
who will be real assets to SCSC. 

SCSC has the rare opportunity next season of retiring the Texas Ski Cup and 
bringing it home, by winning 1st Place in our division for the third straight year. 
(SCSC last retired the cup 12 years ago, after the 1977-1980 ski seasons.) To help us 
reach this goal, a strong effort will be made to educate our members and trip race directors on the rules and requirements of 
the Texas Ski Council and NAST AR. The Board has approved Ted Bergeron to take on this task for the next season, as overall 
Club Race Director. Ted attended all the 1990-91 TSC Delegate meetings and will be participating in them again this year to 
keep up with all the current rules. 

I want to thank all of you who took the time to fill out and return the trip survey last month. The information you furnish­
ed is being used to help set this year's trip schedule. See the preview schedule below. Negotiating with the ski resorts and 
airlines has been a real challenge, but we are persevering! With the assistance of Continental Airlines' 1991-1992 ski group 
fares and a certain "Lead Agent Extraordinaire," we are working on some competitive pricing for our various destinations. 

Trip sign-up will be accepted by mail again this year, for a one-week period beginning August 15th. More details next 
month, so be sure to keep up with your Sitz while enjoying your summer! 

PROPOSED SCHEDULE OF SKI DESTINATIONS 

• BRECKENRIDGE • TSC Fall Roundup 

• KEYSTONE - Holiday Family Optional 

• TELLURIDE 

• WINTER PARK - TSC Traditional 

• ASPEN at Winterskol 

• PARK CITY 

• CRESTED BUTTE - TSC Winter Shootout 

•VAIL 

• WHISTLER/BLACKCOMB, B. C. 

• TAOS 

• HEAVENLY VALLEY -TSC Final Showdown 

• STEAMBOAT 

AMERICAN WEST AIRLINE TICKET 
GRAND PRIZE DRAWING 

WAS HELD MAY 13, 1991 
THE WINNER IS 
LOU SCHULTZ .d,,Jle, 

WAmerica West~ 
What we ~ is yru 

Lou ·won·two round-trip airline tickets anywhere in the continental U.S.A. that American West flies. 
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TEXAS SKI COUNCIL REPORT 
6/ Pam Holder 

ANOTHER SWAN SONG .... 

The final meeting of the 1990-1991 Texas Ski Council was held April 19-21 in San 
Antonio. This meeting, called the Bid Meeting, is truly a working weekend as the 
delegates from the member council clubs listen to the bid presentations by the various 
ski resorts and vote to decide next year's Texas Ski Council trip locations. 

Space City was well represented at this meeting. Joining me this year as Space City 
delegates were Jerry Montgomery, Alternate Texas Ski Council Representative; Ginger 
li,.oward, incoming President; Debbie Bergeron, incoming VP Trips; Ed Cain, incom­
ing VP Membership; Beverly Merritt, incoming VP Publications;_ and Donna Repka, 
incoming Secretary. Other SCSCers attending as guests included Ray Naudain, Presi­
dent; Peggy Donley, VP Programs; Craig Tharpe Liebergot, VP Trips; Kim Page, 
Secretary; Ted Bergeron, Board Member; Sharon Inman, Anita Yeomens, Tom 
Mercer, Floyd Hanks, Kay Ellig, Howard Pailet, Tom Hogle and Dick Howard. 

We heard bid presentations from the following resorts: 

TSCTRIP 

Fall Roundup 

Traditional 

Winter Shootout 

Final Showdown 

SKI RESORT 

Breckenridge 
Crested Butte 
Keystone 

Crested Butte 
Keystone 
Purgatory 
Steamboat Springs 
Winter Park 

Crested Butte 
Sugar Loaf Mountain 

Crested Butte 
Heavenly Valley 
Keystone 
Sugar Loaf Mountain 

Major points of discussion on the selection of the resorts included: 

RESORT SELECTED 

Breckenridge 

Winter Park 

Crested Butte 

Heavenly Valley 

• Breckenridge is a welcome change for the Thanksgiving trip. If the early snow is better at other resorts in the area, trip 
participants can travel to them easily. 

• Steamboat was unable to work out a reasonable arrangement with the Sheraton for holding TSC parties in their 
ballroom. TSC clubs would have had to book 100 units at the hotel in order to use the ballroom and there wasn't any arm 
waving by clubs wanting to stay in the hotel rooms over condos. 

• Winter ·Park PROMISED to have transportation as their number one priority. Yours truly specifically addressed this 
issue with the WP respresentatives who said they'll be ready for the SCSC masses. Look for them to appear LIVE and 
IN-PERSON at SCSC meetings to answer your questions. 

• Sugar Loaf Mountain, a very popular resort in northeastern Maine, put together an excellent bid and offered tremendous 
value for the ski dollar. Look for them to be back! 

• Keystone, a favor:ite of the Texas Ski Council for years, put together excellent bids which highlighted their new moun­
tain, The Outback. The votes were close and Keystone only lost by a goggle. (This was just a test to see if anyone is 
reading this!) 

The Saturday night party certainly kept up the spirit of fun typical of TSC parties. Castriones (confetti-filled, decorated 
eggs) were the "hit" of the party with former SCSCer Joe Dar, now President of Lone Star Skiers, deserving an award for 
smashing more eggs on SCSCers than we thought possible. To try to describe to you the scene, picture two hotel housekeepers 
walking into the women's restroom and screaming "Oh, my God!" 

Continued on page 12 The Sltzmarke Page 5 



Saturday, March 30, 1991, 56 
Spring Ski Team Members ascended on 
Park City wearing hot pink and royal 
blue Park City Spring Ski Team 
T-Shirts designed by TC, Chuck 
Ratliff. G. P. Montijo flew in from 
L. A. and met us in Salt Lake City. 

Chris Johnson marked the wheel 
in preparation for bus wheel roulette, 
and we were on our way to Park City 
sipping on Mimosas. Ralph Montijo 
was the lucky winner of wheel roulette. 
Ralph is a lucky guy; he also won a pair 
of skis at the pre-trip party. 

Saturday afternoon a speaker 
came to our condo conference room to 
give us informative information about 
the skiing conditions at Deer Valley, 
Park City and Snowbird, after which 
he presented everyone with a U. S. Ski 
Team pin. A get-acquainted dinner was 
served and a suq,rise birthday cake was 
presented to Debbie Bergeron. After 
dinner, dedicated partiers Tom Hogle, 
Barbara Huey, Patti Richards, Bert 
Lary, Mike Wolfe and Tom Williams 
found a great C & W band at the Down 
Under club and literally danced in the 
aisles. 

Chris Johnson, Melinda Jelks, Chuck 
Ratliff and Donna Hannaford. 
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PARK CITY 
b/Melinda J~lks 

The Park City Spring Ski Team 

Easter Sunday we skied Deer 
Valley. As a world class resort it lived 
up to everyone's expectations, especial­
ly for those that brunched at Stein 
Erickson's Lodge. Of course, they ex­
pect their customers to pay, especially 
when it's a $270.00 tab. As the story 
goes from Dick Bryant, Craig Tharpe 
Liebergot tried to test the system. 

replied "185's, both of them." :fJerry 
told us he had two pair of skis. 

First-time skiers Linda 
Derenbecker, Liz Olgesbee and Gerald 
Solano are hooked and ready to go 
back next year. Donald Hanst and Bert 
Lary were real heroes. Seems they 
helped a certain lady down the moun­
tain. 

.. i 

The Lunch Bunch at Mid-Mountain. 

For the next four days we con­
quered the Park City Ski Area. Just 
ask all those who skied Jupiter Bowl. 
Everyone had a story to tell, especially 
Linda Day. After doing some 
acrobatics down the mountain, Linda 
recommends skiing down Jupiter Bowl 
on your skies with goggles intact. 
Thanks Jo on-the-spot nursing by 
Christine Milla, Linda was skiing again 
the next day. 

Most impressive and die hard skier 
was Christine Milla. She wore out all 
the men who tried to ski with her. 
Frank Hamtak showed off his flawless 
form coming down the mountain, 
especially his patented hook slide com­
ing to rest at Eric's feet. Jerry Simpson 
was asked how long are your skis? He 

The Sltzmarke 

Imagine trying to get a massage 
and having your condo mates Suzanne 
Baker, Jo Ann Lane and Eric Prentice 
tickling your feet, asking the masseur 
what he charged, and the maids clean­
ing the condo all at the same time. Pat 
Razbon didn't seem to mind too much; 
she had the masseur back again two 
days later. 

Rumor has it Mike Wolfe was the 
most sought after man on the trip. Just 
ask Diane Stotz who got a report each 
morning. Husband David Stotz was 
seen buying something sexy for wife 
Diane at Leather'n Lace. 

Many thanks to Tom Hogle, Bar­
bara Huey, Patti Richards and Tom 
Williams for hosting such a fun "P0p­

Continued on page 13 



SATURDAY IN THE PARK 

It was a cloudy Saturday, but all 
was still a go with the picnic in the 
park. A.G. Davis and Bill Kirk were. 
the first to arrive and lend a hand with 
the setting up of the beer kegs. Jerry 
Montgomery, Bill and A.G. set up the 
other nets that Michelle Lamb, Merlyn 
Harger, Ron .and Roberta Rambin 
kindly lent for the occasion while Mike 
Honig, along with Byron Makarwich, 
helped set up the volley ball net for the 
seasoned players. 

Ron came totally prepared, 
kneepads and all, for some heavy duty 
playing. Tom Hogle and Robin Ander­
son arrived with special sun gear to 
prevent any possible sunburn in any 
unwanted areas. Peggy Donley was a 
great help in signing people in while the 
games got underway. 

Ray Naudin is quite the active 
volleyball player and Dick Howard 
showed great agility on the courts, 
while Craig Sears and Donna Repka 
gave some people a run for their 
money. Anthony Chavez when he 
wasn't playing volleyall, was socializ­
ing with all the women. 

Meanwhile a group ot Inkers mat 
included Marti Toomer, Nelson 
Turner, Elizabeth Steinmann, Ray 
Davis, Billie Nowak, Robert Mills and 
Mark Russell (How was Sunday morn­
ing?) took off to explore Bear Creek 
Park, but had to change travel plans 
often due to dead-ends caused by 
flooding. 

Charles Frederick, Mark Vela, 
Jon Hofmann, Allen Austin, Gary and 
Charles Butler played their fair share 
of volleyball before they were seen 
munching down with the rest of the 

by .. Rita Trelewicz 

bunch along with Terry Hesse, Jane 
Dibetta, Da Corson, and Ronald 
Brandon. 

Jerry Pyle (Susan appreciated that 
surprise down the back), Bill and A.G. 
put on their chef hats and did a superb 
job grilling burgers and wienies. Dell 
Davidson came with a friend and 
brought enough food for themselves 
and everyone else, too. Quenton 
Nolte, Donna Hauss, Jim Plummer, 
and his friend were seen eating their 
share and did Denise Loos ever get her 
burger? Sandra McCunis, Gayle 
Creek, and Bryron discussed the 
pleasures of sailing in between bites of 
food and Lee Jones was seen talking to 
Linda Hysell who arrived late but 
brought a little furry friend with her. 
Sara Green tried to set up a bridge 
game, but settled for watching the 
players along with Richard Henderson, 
Jim Merrhee, Peggy McLane, Sandi 
Preston and her daughter Becky. 

Thanks to Sun and Ski, special 
door prizes were awarded and Katie 
Krueger was concerned that her hat 
would not match her rollerblades while 

The Sitzmarke 

Thomas Okamoto was happy with his 
T-shirt. No one went away empty 
handed and water bottles were given to 
all which made Eugene Walker 
especially happy. 

Dale (Lucky 13) Allbritton's 
friends finally made it and Ellen 
Manbard tried to find Terry 
McGuiness, but had a good time 
anyway--is there a connection here? 

Ed Cain kept very busy recruiting 
new members and not only had Dawn 
Davidson and Inga Coones join, but 
also the police officer on duty. 

Word is out that Larry Keuhn has 
a female fan club and Kay Ellig knows 
who, but will she ever tell? Elyse Turla 
was spotted racing with Beverly Merritt 
to the Porta-Potties--did she get to the 
best one first? 

Everyone had a great time and the 
party lingered well past 7:00. It was 
9:00 and did everyone go home yet? 

Page 7 



Planning for the 1991 Follies began last summer with all 
the TCs and ATC's being told that because the ski schedule was 
so fantastic we wanted to make each of the trips a highlight of the 
follies. All the trips came back with slides and most of them 

-. came back with skits to provide you with insight on how great 
· SCSC ski trips can be!!!! Throughout the year Sy Liebergot and 

I worked on coming up with songs to lead into skits and other 
skits to entertain and provide you with other SCSC happenings 
during the tear. It all came together (Amazingly) on May 13th 
and what a show it was!!!! 

While I have received lots of comments on how great a 
job I did on the Follies, I must confess that without Sy's help it 
would not have been the show it was. Sy did all the lead in tapes 
and prepared a script to be used for the ideas he and I put 
together. If you have the opportunity please let him know what a 
great job he did!!!!! 

Further thanks goes to all the people who so "Willingly" 
provided the entertainment and behind the scenes help (Arm 
twisting is vemy beneficial when you are director of such an 
event!!!) So you will know the "Characters" who brought this 
entertainment to you, the following is a list of the cast and behind 
the scenes contributors ( The stage crew was invaluable)!!!!! 

When you see them let them know what you thought of 
the show so they will eagerly volunteer for the show next year. 

by Peggy Donley 

--~ SI< 
l 
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THE 1991 

Layna Adams 
Nolan Badeaux 
Ted Bergeron 
Nancy Boelsen 
Christie Burke 
A.G. Davis 

. Jackie Dey 
Cissy Dutcher 
Kay Ellig 
Ron Flowers 
Anna Hacke 
Richard Hall 
Ann Harvey 
George Hirasaki 
Tom Hogle 
Lj,nda Hysell 
'Melinda Jelks 
Bill Kirk 
Joann Lane 
Jerry Montgomery 
Kim Page 
Donna Repka 
Sue Salvage 
Nancy Sarff 
Diane Stotz 
Marti Toomer 
Nelson Turner 
Llona Wicks 
Anita Yeomans 

PERFC 

One Final Note: I apologize to anyo 
list or for those of you whose name 

REMEMBER THE FOLLIE 
PEOPLE VOLUNTEER -
PARTICIPATE NEXT YEA 



FOLLIES 

f, er 
rLUI 

;RMERS 
Susan Anslinger 
Debbie Bergeron 
Jim Bishop 
E.J. Boudreaux 
Darlene Clemens 
Linda Day 
Linda Derenbecker 
Lynn Eaton 
Jim Felker 
Carolyn Guthry 
Becky Hall 
Jeri Hartman 
Rich Henderson 
Jon Hofmann 
Ron Honefenger 
Sharon Inman 
Ed Kanyuck 
Katie Krueger 
Beverly Merritt 
Ken Moredock 
Eric Prentis 
Joyce Ryan 
Jeff So,rff 
David Stotz 
Alex Tempski 
Elyse Turla 
Angie Westergren 
Mike Wolfe 

ne whose name was left off the above 
. is spelled incorrectly. 

SIS ONLY SUCCESSFUL IF 
-- SIGN UP EARLY TO 
.R! !! ! ! !! 

l 
\ 

DIRECTOR 
Peggy Donley 

MASTER OF CEREMONIES 
Bob Petner 

STAGE COORDINATOR 
Craig Sears 

SOUND 
Sy Liebergot Richard Mausbach 

BEHIND THE SCENES 
Ray Davis 
&ra Green 

Robert Clements 
Marci Nickerson 

LIGHTS 

SLIDES 
Jim Murrhee 

Chip Doudet 
Joanna White 

Bert Lary 
Don Smith 

MUSICIAN 
Mickey Carmichael 

SINGERS 
Pat Adams Frank Riesenberg 
Craig Liebergot Sy Liebergot 

The Sltzmarke 

MYSTERY WOMAN 
Ty Smith 

VIDEO 
Harold Eaton 

PHOTOGRAPHY 
Dell Davidson 
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MORE FROM THE 1991 FOLLIES 
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APRIL STYLE- Sl;IOW 
. by Peggy Donley 

The 1990-91 and 1991-92 Officers 
and Board members served as the 
models for SCSC's Sring Style Show, 
which highlighted outfits from Sun and 
Ski Sports' Westheimer store. VP of 
Membership Kathy Morgan and VP of 
Programs Peggy Donley were the MCs 
for the show and not only talked about 
the great-looking clothes being model­
ed, but provided insight into what the 
models did besides ski club ! ! ! 

The show began with club 
secretary Kim Page and Board member 
Pam Holder modeling workout 
clothing to get us ready for the long hot 
summer. The "hot" colors of the out­
fits made us all realize that the bright 
colors used for ski clothes were also 
going to continue into the summer. 

From active wear, the show mov­
ed into clothing for cycling which were 
modeled by President Ray Naudain 
and Board members Ginger Howard 
and Lynn Eaton. Ray and Ginger also 
showed the crowd some of the latest 
bicycles available at Sun and Ski. 

Next we had Chairman of the 
Board Jerry Montgomery and the new 
VP of Membership Ed Cain begin a 
review of what is available for men in 
Tennis wear. VP of Trips Craig 
Liebergot and the new VP of Publica­
tions Beverly Merritt provided insight 
into the outfits we would see women 
wearing on the courts. Board members 
Ted Bergeron and Debbie Chrissinger 
and VP of Publications Jeri Hartman 
came out on stage looking terrific in 
the latest spring warmup styles. Craig 
also showed off one of • these fine 
outfits. 

To liven up the group, Board 

J A y ARMSTRON(; 

(713) 981-3064 

ARMSTRONG 
WALLPAPERS 

Residential and Commercial Installations 

2S1S HOPKINS HOUSTON, TEXAS 77006 

member Gloria Rooney and hubby, 
Treasurer Mike Rooney, came out in 
outfits made for sailing and the beach. 
Since a beach ultimately leads to water, 
the style show was rounded out by new 
Treasurer Lou Shultz and new VP of 
Programs Shirley Lang modeling 
"Eagle" brand wetsuits. Lou and 
Shirley brought with them their 
preferred water toys--an HO waterski 
and hydroslide. (Hydroslides are the 
latest water toy craze!!!!) The equip­
ment and wetsuits served to remind us 
that Sun and Ski is the largest waterski · 
dealer in Houston. 

Helping behind the scenes at the 
show were Director of Trips Donna 
Repka (new club secretary) and Debbie 
Bergeron (new VP of Trips). Club 
Auditor Bill Vasen kept the member­
ship desk running smooth so both the 
new and old VP of Membership could 
participate in bringing you the Spring 
Active Wear Styles. 

As this article is complete the 
Officers and Board members for the 
1990-91 and 1991-92 ski seasons want 
to extend our thanks to SUN AND SKI 
ON WESTHEIMER for all its 
support--not only at the style show, but 
throughout the year and to remind all 
of you that Sun and Ski offers a 10% 
discount on non-sale items to all SCSC 
members. 

You may be wondering where the 
exciting pictures of all these great out­
fits are--urifortunately, while 
photographs were taken, the camera 
malfunctioned and photographic 
"memories" of this occasion do not 
exist!! Not sure which of the above 
individuals broke the camera!!! 

THE PRIVATE DIET 
DIET CONSULTANT I IMAGE MAKER 

ENJOY YOUR LIFE - TAKE CONTROL 

GENE RYAN F. MICHAELS 

P.O. BOX 631474 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77063 953-9149 

The Sitzmarke 

Contest 
Winner 

~ 
BECKY HALL is 

the winner of our May 
contest. Becky sponsored 
the most guest at the May 
meeting and will receive a 
$15.00 Gift Certificate that 
may be used towards any 
SCSC activity or ski trip 
during the 1990-91 
membership year. 

Maureen Webb Photography 
glamour • portfolios • executive 

by appointment 
(713) 668-9028 

6706 Ferris Bellaire, TX 77401 

LOOK LIKE THIS? 
WOULD YOU LIKE SMILE 

A PURRR-FECT ~ 

CONTACT THE FRIENDLY STAFF 
1 OF DALE ALLBRITTON 

GENERAL DENTISTRY 
~I 15% SKI CLUII DISCOUNT 
~ INSURANCE ACCEPTED 

VISA I MASTER CARD 

713 / 776-9080 

AIISlale0 

LOREN GULLEDGE 
Account Agent 

7001 Highway 6 South at Bellaire 
Suite 236 (Target Center) 

Houston, TX 77083 
Bus. 879--4885 • Res. 556-1370 
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TEXAS SKI COUNCIL REPORT Continued from page 5 

The best kept secret of the party was the presentation of the trophies for the Texas Cup. SCSC proudly won first place in 
Division I to the astonishment of our own VP Trips, Craig Tharpe Liebergot who was seen wandering around in a maze utter­
ing, "We won?" In her defense, Craig had been so upset by the computer problems SCSC had in Snowmass in recording our 
race scores, she overlooked that SCSC was the only club in Division I to place in all three races. A great effort by all of our 
members. And a big THANKS to our friends in Lone Star Skiers for the bottle of champagne at the party. Now if our new VP 
Trips, Debbie Bergeron, can get out enough SCSC racers this year to win the Division I Cup again, SCSC will get to keep the 
trophy! The heat is on, Debbie .... (Anyone wondering why Ted Bergeron volunteered to be the SCSC Race Director?) Not to 
pay too little attention to Division II and III, Armadillo Ski Club took Division II and Texins took Division III. 

Sunday morning when the delegates reconvened, the election for next year's TSC officers began. As Chairman of the 
Nominating Committee for Texas Ski Council, I presented the slate of nominees to the delegates and introduced our selections 

• for first-time TSC officers with their impressive qualifications: Diane Mcclendon, Lone Star Skiers; Alan Rudnai, Texins, and 
Jerry Montgomery, Space City. I am extremely pleased to report that all of the Nominating Committee's nominees ran un­
opposed and the elections were completed in record time! The new TSC officers for 1991-192 are: 

President, Billy Lynum, Los Amigos 
VP Marketing, James Mershon, Lone Star Skiers 
Secretary, Rhonda McGree, Club St. Bernard 
Treasurer, Steve Gucker, Austin Skiers 
VP Fall Roundup, Diane McClendon, Lone Star Skiers 
VP Traditional, Dave Corbin, Clear Lake Area Ski Club 
VP Winter Shootout, Alan Rudnai, Texins 
VP Final Showdown, Jerry Montgomery, Space City Ski Club 

Special thanks go to Don Thomas, San Antonio Ski Club, and Willie Jackson, Texas Ski Rangers, for working with me on 
this committee. 

This was, indeed, one of the most amicable and harmonious Bid Meetings I've ever attended and I've been representing 
SCSC in some capacity at these meetings for the last five years. I have truly enjoyed the opportunity to represent our club at 
the Texas Ski Council, but it's time for this swan to sail off into the sunset. I have passed the baton to Craig Tharpe Liebergot, 
your new TSC Representative for 1991-1992, and Ray Naudain will serve as Alternate TSC Representative. Watch for Craig's 
reports in upcoming issues of the Sitzmarke to stay in tune with the Texas Ski Council. It's a great organization and brings 
many benefits to our club; it deserves our support. 

NEW MEMBERS 
Louise F. Bradford 
Clay R. Chauviere 
Frances E. Hackfield 
Bob 0. James 
Joanne Karkut 
Katy M. Miller 
C. Lewis Peel 
Mark E. Russek 
Dara Capell Sciambia 
Charles Seagraves, Jr. 
Suzanne B. Byrd 
Hartley Chelin 
Bea James 
Fred Kahrs 
Linda Mizell Lyon 
Becky S. Naser 
Dee Russek 
Ira Wynn Sanborn 
Joey Sciambia 
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Donna Kidwell, CRB 
Mutti-Million Producer 

REAL TY EXECUTIVES 
P.O. Box 570204 
Houston, Texas 77257-0204 

10621 HARWIN SUITE 318 
HOUSTON, TEXAS 77036 

C& 
Specialtie 

Co 
• T-Shirts • Jackets • Sweat Shirts 
• Caps • Sport Shirts • Signs • Decals 

(713) 265-6500 
(713) 499-7011 

ADVERTISING 
SPECIALTIES 

• Aprons • Embroidery • Screen Printing 
• Banners • Bumper Stickers • Pens 
• Pencils • Posters 

(713) 541-3130 LEONA SCHROEDE:re!iJ~~i 

The Sltzmarke 

Thanks for the memories .•.. 

UNSUNG HEROES 
MAY MEETING: 

Janice Law 
Joanie Osbourn 
Christine Gillier 

Barb Tuley 
Margaret Little 

Don Wilson 
Bov Van Orden 

Allen Austin 
Jill Allen 

Denise Loos 
Mel Tawney 



I 

PARK CITY 
corn, M & M's and Champagne Party" 
on Tuesday afternoon. We toasted to 
Cindy Ovaton's birthday and we were 
off for more partying at Steeps. Can 
you imagine an Island Party at a • ski 
resort? Just ask David Starkey, 
Cam-Sa Do-Thi, Debra Starnes and 
David Lindsey. And we are talking best 
island costume, dirty dancing contest, 
limbo and wet T-shirt contest. 
Lawrence Heim should have won best 
dr~ssed with his grass hula skirt, head 
scarf and apris ski boots. Ted and 
Debbie Bergeron took first place in the 
Dirty Dancing Contest. Ginger 
Howard, Floyd Hanks, Ron and 
Roberta Rambin and many others en­
joyed dancing to the live Reggae band 
at the Island Party. Someone in our 
group must have done a snow dance 
because it snowed that night. 

The official Hot Tub Party was 
Thursday afternoon. Ask Joy Kolb or 
Linda Derenbecker about the Trouser 
Trout that jumped out of the water, or 
better yet ask Chuck Ratliff. Ask 
Gerald Solano why were all the women 
gathered around him to have their 
picture taken with him. 

Four SCSC members won the 
"Snow Volleyball Tournament" 
against 11 other local teams. Con­
gratulations to Donna Repka, Craig 
Sears, Alek Tempski, and Ron 
Rambin. This group was cheered on by 
Elyse Turla and Craig Tharpe 
Liebergot. 

Continued from page 6 

Dinner Thursday night was Te)(as 
Red's with everyone wearing their Park 
City Spring Ski. Team T-shirts. Blaise 
and Jane Guerrero, Mike and Clara 
Gustenberger and Jeff and Debbie 
Warren were ready for some down 
home barbecue as they were the first 
group to arrive. 

On Friday morning most of the 
group went to Snowbird for a full day 
of skiing. This is when Steve and 
Stacey Yates appeared. (Was this a 
second Honeymoon?) What a majestic 
view riding up the tram which holds 
125 people to the top of the mountain; 
with winds up to 50 mph it was a bit 
chilly. Getting down proved to be quite 
a challenge, especially for Melinda 
Jelks as Chuck tried to lead her over a 
cliff while Chris Johnson, Donna 
Harraford and Eric Prentis looked on. 
But alas, Melinda got down and lived 
to tell about it. 

Saturday morning found many 
having a leisurely breakfast or doing 
some last minute shopping. We 
thought all 56 of us were going back on , 
one bus. A van finally showed up and 
we were on our way. We sang Happy 
Birthday to Lawrence "Hula" Heim. 

Being the last trip, many had their 
doubts about the snow conditions, but 
I think everyone will agree we had the 
best - Great snow and warm weather. 
Thanks to all the wonderful volun­
teers, the trip was a great success. 

• •• 

Mike Gerstenberger, Jane Guerro, Blaise Guerro, Jeff Warren, Debbie Warren 
and Clara Gerstenberger at Texas Red's. 

The Sltzmarke 

MEMBERSHIP 
RENEWAL 

Your current membership 
expires at the end of May 
and should be renewed 
before then. 

Please fill out the appli­
cation form in this issue of 
The Sitzmarke and renew 
your membership by send­
ing in your application or 
bringing it to the April or 
May General Meeting and 
you will: 
• Save $5 on your dues 
• Assure uninterrupted 

delivery of The Sitzmarke 
• Not have to dig up two 

sponsors 

REMEMBER 
Renewals must be received 
before May 31, 1991 to 
qualify for the $5 discount. 

IRS 
or 

IRA? 
James V. Felker, J.D. 

Jim Felker Insurance Agency 
1437 Esperson Building 

815 Walker at Travis 
Houston, Texas 77002 

224-1759 
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scsc "OLDTIMERS" WIN- s~pw VOLLEYBALL COMPETITION 
IN PARK CITY, UTAH! 

by Debbie Bergeron & Tom Hogle 

Congratulations to Ron Rambin, Craig Sears, Donna Repka, and Alek Tempski who competed in 
the April 1991 Snow Volleyball Competition in Park City, Utah and came away first place winners against 
11 other teams of Park City locals and ski instructors! The competition lasted almost three hours and was 
·decided through single eliminations. The three guys alternated rounds, while Donna hung in there through 
each game! Our awesome team showed them all what skill and endurance can do for you! (Just more 
proof that we're not getting older .... we're getting better!) 

Houston's First Snow Ski Shops Since 1955. 

PARKAS · Various Insulators, Shells, Anoraks 

PANTS · Stretch, Insulated Pants, Wind Pants, Bibs 

SUITS • One Piece Insulated and Shells 

SWEATERS • Woo/, Silk, Cotton 

AFTER SKI BOOTS • Budget Prices 

TURTLENECKS· Cotton, Thermax 

CLOTHES RENTAL 
AT KATY STORE 

ONLY 
******** 

Bib - $15 per trip 
Parka - $15 per trip 

UNDERWEAR· Thermax, Silk, Poly 

GOGGLES & GLASSES 
GLOVES & MITTENS 

******************* 
Check Out Our Red Hot Prices 

SOCKS & LINERS ******************* 
LUGGAGE 
GAITERS & OTHER ACCESSORIES 

All in Stock for Men, Women & Children 

I. IICB BPOBTB lttil. 
No. 1 

2369 Rice Boulevard 
Houston, Texas 

(Rice University Village) 
529-8767 
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No. 2 
8562 Katy Freeway at Bingle 
West Memorial Office Park 

Houston, Texas 
465-3909 



EDDIE1S 
BALLROOM 

COUNTRY WESTERN DANCtNG 
HUGE DANCE FLOOR 

LIVE 
WESTWOOD BAND 

SATURDAY- JULY 20, 1991 
6835 Chocolate-Mustang Bayou Rd. 

MANVEL, TEXAS 

$5 .00 Cover Charge 
Beer and Setups Available 

Shirley Lang - 474-5873 

CHANGE OF 
ADDRESS 

The Sitzmarke is mailed at 
bulk rate, therefore the Post 
Office will not forward The 
Sitzmarke if you move. 
When your address changes, 
you should advise the Vice 
President of Membership, Ed 
Cain at 781-2246. The 
Address change is needed by 
the 15th of the month to be 
sure that you will receive the 
next issue. 

If you are a member and have 
not received your Sitzmarke, 
please notify Ed Cain at 781-
2246 as soon as possible. 

JULY SITZMARKE 
Send July Sitzmarke articles 

to 
Beverly Merritt 

5219 Arboles Drive 
Houston, Texas 

77035 
* 

DEADLINE 
June 10,1991 

CALL 688 - SCSC 
FOR UP-TO-DATE CLUB NEWS 

The Sitzmarke 

OUR SYMPATHY 
To Sara Green in the loss of her 
mother in April. 

CLASSIFIED 

CONDO-LAKE CONROE 
FOR RENT: Luxury waterfront 
condo at Walden on Lake Conroe. 
Fully Furnished. Sleeps 5. 
$55/night, $300/ week. Call: 

Bob Nielsen 
(409) 582-4193 

(713) 495-2113 

Louis D. Schultz, D.D.S., M.S. 
Dlp/omate, Am,r/can Board of Orthodontics 

• 
Office Hours 
By Appointment 

11540 Harwin Drive 
Houston, TX 77072 

River Oaks Bank Building #812 
2001 Kirby at San Felipe 
Houston, TX 77019 
8us.: (713) 521-0400 

BRANT B. WILLIAMS 
Agent 

tNtuaaN, .. 

STATE FARM INSURANCE COMPANIES 
HOME OFFICES: BLOOMINGTOH. /LLINOIS 

"Uke a Good Neighbor, State Farm is There'" 

789-7950 

CRAIG THARPE 

6455 Richmond (at Hillcroft) 
Houston, Texas 77057 
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JULY COMING ATTRACTIONS 1 2 3 4 5 6 

JULY 18 ........................... HAPPY HOUR - CUELLEURS 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 
JULY 20 .................................. EDDIE'S BALLROOM 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 

* REMEMBER * 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 
NO General Meeting in June, July or August 

28 29 30 31 


